
 

Wellness Natural Pet Foods for Dogs and Cats 
Precautionary Pet Food Recall 

February 10, 2017 
 

Wellness Natural Pet Foods has announced a precautionary cat food recall of some 12.5 oz. 
canned cat foods.  It was learned that a foreign material was found in non-WellPet products made in the 

same facility.  It appears that there is a low risk that any of the food was contaminated.   
 
Listed below are the foods that are being recalled. 

 
Recipe Best By Date 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Chicken & Herring 08/04/2019 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Chicken 08/03/2019 & 08/04/2019 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Chicken & Lobster 08/04/2019 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Turkey & Salmon 08/05/2019 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Turkey 08/04/2019 & 08/05/2019 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Beef & Chicken 08/05/2019 

Wellness Canned Cat 12.5 oz Beef & Salmon 08/05/2019 

 
For additional information, here are the links to the Wellness Pet Foods website and Facebook 
page: 
 
Link to the website:   http://www.wellnesspetfood.com/update/ 
Facebook Link:   https://www.facebook.com/wellnesspetfood 
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